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Der MSPA,

Massachusetts is a leader in restoring wetlands through ecological restoration projects, but we’re overdue for
permitting changes that simplify the process and reduce costs and delays. Updates have now been proposed for some
projects, and you I strongly support the changes.

Thank you,
Betsey Jackson
Carlisle, MA
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